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"Effectively Navigating Bureaucracy  

in the World of Research" 
 

Speaker:​ ​Anthony Edmondson, MBA 
Program Administrator  

UAH Propulsion Research Center 
 

Anthony Edmondson will give a brief      
overview of Best Practices for     
Departmental Administrators working   
with corporate bureaucracy. This    
presentation will help both UAH     
students entering the workforce and     
seasoned professionals navigate the    
necessary bureaucracies we all face in      
the world of research. This year, he       
presented and co-presented at    
conferences on this subject at The      
Society of Research Administrators    

International’s Annual Meeting held in San Francisco, CA (SRAI - Oct. 2019) and The National               
Council of University Research Administrators – Region III Spring Meeting in Hollywood, FL             
(NCURA - May of 2019). 

Anthony Edmondson is the Research Program Administrator at The University of Alabama in             
Huntsville’s Propulsion Research Center. He manages the research center’s financial operations           
and serves as liaison to administrative and academic departments on the university’s campus.             
He has 19 years of experience at institutions of higher learning and additional years in the                
private sector as an accountant. Mr. Edmondson was a 2016 recipient of both the UAH Staff                
Excellence Award and NCURA’s Catherine Core Minority Travel Award. He received a B.S. in              
Accounting from Northeastern Illinois University and an M.B.A. from The University of Alabama             
in Huntsville. Prior to his career in Accounting and Research Administration, Mr. Edmondson             
worked for the Secretary of the United States Air Force where he escorted civic leader tours to                 
U.S. Air Force installations in Colorado Springs, CO and coordinated logistics for the Chicago Air               
and Water Show.  His efforts earned him The Air Force Exemplary Civilian Service Award.  

There will be guided tours of our Johnson Research Center Laboratories following the luncheon. 

Please mark your calendar for the upcoming PRC Recognition of Graduates on  
Wednesday, December 4, 2019, 3:00 - 4:00 p.m. Our guest speaker will be Dr. Shery Welsh,                
MDA. 
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